
Date: - - 

Dear Homeowner: 

Please be advised that a raw sewage spill has occurred, which may have flowed 
into the creek / channel (near/at the rear of) your property.  

The spill was approximately     gallons over a   -hour period and 
has been reported to the San Mateo County Department of Health, the Regional 
Water Quality Control Board for the San Francisco Bay Region and the California 
Emergency Management Agency (CALEMA) formerly Office of Emergency 
Services.  

For your protection, we are asking that you do not allow children or pets in the 
creek/channel area near your property until further notice. 

We wish to assure you that the District is taking every measure to ensure the 
protection of our customers and the environment and will keep you advised of the 
situation. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter please contact the 
District Manager at (650) 321-0384. 
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